
U.S. Route 250/McCauley Drive intersection upcoming 

traffic impacts 

 
Starting on July 8, the next phase of traffic impacts will begin at the U.S. Route 250/McCauley Drive 

intersection in Uhrichsville for the ongoing project to remove and replace the concrete pavement at 

the intersection.  

What drivers should expect on July 8: 

• There will be no left turn from either side of McCauley Drive. 

• There will be no right turn from U.S. Route 250 eastbound to West McCauley Drive. 

• The right turn from U.S. Route 250 westbound to East McCauley Drive will open. 

Although an official detour is not posted, drivers are encouraged to utilize the following routes 

when impacted by the turning restrictions. 

• From East McCauley Drive to U.S. Route 250 eastbound, take U.S. Route 250 west to the 

Midvale Exit to return to U.S. Route 250 east. 

• From West McCauley Drive to U.S. Route 250 westbound, take U.S. Route 250 east to U.S. 

Route 36 west, U.S. Route 36 west to Trenton Avenue to U.S Route 36 east, U.S. Route 36 

east to return to U.S. Route 250 west. 

This phase of construction is expected to last several weeks, weather permitting.  

Future Impacts and Project Acceleration: 

ODOT and the contractor will continue to monitor traffic and make necessary adjustments to 

maintain smooth flow at this busy intersection throughout the project.  Additionally, ODOT and the 

contractor are working to accelerate any phase of the construction to lessen impacts on travel for 

McCauley Drive before the school year begins. Once school is in session, lane closures will be on 

U.S. Route 250; however, McCauley Drive will not be impacted. 



As part of this acceleration plan, a short-term closure of the intersection will take place in mid-July. 

This closure will not impact mainline U.S. Route 250 but will restrict access to and from McCauley 

Drive. We will share more detailed information on this closure as more information becomes 

available.  

ODOT reminds motorists to expect travel delays in this area and to pay attention to signage 

indicating any changes in traffic patterns and lane closures. 

The overall completion date for the project is October 31, 2025. 

For more information contact: Lauren Borell, 330-308-7817 

 

 
Know Before You Go! 

For more detailed traffic information, and to get personalized traffic alerts for 

your commute, download the OHGO app or visit OHGO.com. 
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